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ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF THE UNITED KINGDOM OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND, 10TH NOVEMBER, 2022.

Mr. President,

Zambia warmly welcomes the delegation of the UK to the Fourth cycle of the  UPR  and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend the Government of the UK  for having ratified 7 of 9 core UN human rights treaties and has put in place a combination of policies and legislation to give effect to the rights contained within them. 
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to the UK the following:

1. Enhance the status of the ratified human rights treaties in domestic law.
2. Raise the age of criminal responsibility to at least 14.
3. To enact legislation which explicitly prohibit corporal punishment of children in every setting.
4.  Withdraw reservations to the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women.
We wish to conclude by wishing the UK a successful review.

I thank you Mr. President.
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